Area 9, District 6 August AWSC Report
We have digitized al of our previous panels documents, eliminating the need for a storage unit.
Our LDC is self-supporting and continues to hold CAL in a storage unit that comes our of their
budget, which is separate from the D6 budget.

We recently passed D6 voting procedures for electing Panel 64 service positions.

The event committee is planning to host a gratitude day, complete with lunch and four Al-Anon
speakers in Mount Dora on Saturday, October 21.

At our September meeting we plan to brainstorm with our GRs on how they hold their own
elections.



